
November 30, 2011 
 
 

Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by mail: project preparation grant for 
Philippines Cebu Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) Demonstration Project 

 
Dear Patricia, 
  
Thank you for your response.  Please would you thank the team for their considered response 
to our query.   
  
The UK is now happy to support this project preparation grant. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 
  

_________________________________ 

SIMON RATCLIFFE 

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 

UK Department for International Development (DFID) 

 


